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Creating Tomorrow Academy Trust AGM  

15th December 2022 
 

 

 

The Chair of Trustees, Jeannette Payne, cordially invites you to attend the 

Annual General Meeting of Creating Tomorrow Academy Trust on 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

5.15-5.45pm (Virtual) 

 
Due to limited space we ask that if you wish to join it will be virtually.  

 

If you would like to attend the AGM please contact the Governance Business 

Partner, Ellie Edwards via email eedwards@creatingtomorrowtrust.co.uk by 12.00 

noon on Wednesday 14th December, and a zoom invite will be sent to you.    

  
  

The AGM provides an opportunity to hear about the Trust plans and performance 

since its last AGM and plans to continue to improve the education and opportunities 

for the Children within our schools. 

  

The Board and I are committed to answering questions for all so, if a question cannot 

be asked on the night, we will take it in writing and respond to you personally. 

 
We do hope you will be able to join us for what we hope will be 

an interesting and informative meeting  
 

 
 
 
Jeannette Payne 

Chair of Trustees 

Creating Tomorrow Academy Trust 
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